

REVIEW UNIT 8+9

01 Listen and circle A or B.



1. What are you reading?
A. I'm reading Cinderella.
B. I'm reading the story of Mai An Tiem.
2. What is your favourite story?
A. It's Snow White and the Seven Dwarf.
B. It's Aladdin and the Magic Lamp.
3. What do you do in your free time?
A. I like reading comic books.
B. I like reading short stories.
4. Do you like ghost stories?
A. No, I don't. I like funny stories.
B. No, I don't. I like humorous stories.
5. What is Snow White like?
A. She's gentle and so kind.
B. She's beautiful and so kind.

02 Listen and fill in the missing words.



Hoa: Hi, Nam. What do you do in your free time?

Nam: I often read (1) _____.

Hoa: What are you (2) _____ now?

Nam: I'm reading (3) _____.

Hoa: Who's the main character?

Nam: It's Son Goku.

Hoa: What's Son GoKu like?

Nam: He's very (4) _____ and (5) _____.

Listen and circle A or B.



1. What did the pandas do when you were at the zoo?
A. They moved around quietly and ate their food slowly.
B. They were really cute and did thing slowly.
2. What did the monkeys do when Lan was at the circus?
A. They jumped the rope.
B. They rode bicycles.
3. What did the elephants do when Phong was at the zoo?
A. They used their taps to play with the ball.
B. They moved slowly.
4. What did the kangaroos do when Vy was at the zoo?
A. They jumped very high and ran very fast.
B. They ate their food fast.
5. What did the zebras do when Ha was at the zoo?
A. They were cute and ate grass slowly.
B. They were sleeping.

Listen and fill in the missing words.



- A: Where did you go last Sunday?
B: I went to the (1)
A: Who did you go with?
B: I went with my (2)
A: What did you see there?
B: I saw some (3)
A: Did you see any peacocks?
B: Yes, they were (4) and (5)

03 Complete the sentences

about generous character fairy
short lamp reading of

1. Her favourite _____ tale is The Story _____ Tam and Cam.
2. The main _____ is a clever and _____ man.
3. He is _____ a story _____ Halloween.
4. The dwarfs are _____ and hard - working.
5. I'm reading Aladdin and the Magic _____.

04 Read and choose True (T) or False (F).**MAI'S FAVOURITE STORY**

I often read fairy tales in my free time. My father buys me a lot of story books on my birthday. I love reading Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs best. It's an interesting story. Snow White is the main character of the story. She is a lovely princess with fair skin and beautiful eyes. Her stepmother - a pretty cruel queen wants to kill Snow White because she wants to become the most beautiful woman in the country. The helpful seven dwarfs and the prince save the Snow White from the Queen. Snow White lives with her prince happily.

	True	False
1. Mai has a lot of story books.		
2. The story Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs is boring.		
3. Snow White has fair skin and beautiful eyes.		
4. The Queen is gentle and helpful.		
5. Snow White marries the prince who saves her life from the Queen.		

05**Put the words in order to make sentences.**

1. you/ often/ do/ read/ books/ your free/ in/ time?

.....?

2. like/ stories/ fairy/ you/ do/ tales/ or/ short?

.....?

3. and/ hard - working/ they/ kind/ are.

.....?

4. is/ the/ clever/ and/ main/ a/ generous/ character/ man.

.....?

5. a/ gentle/ so/ there/ girl/ so/ and/ who's/ kind/ is?

.....?

03**Put the verbs into the "Present Continuous" or "Simple Present"**

1. The boy is drinking (drink) coffee now.

2. She often _____ (sit) on the sofa.

3. Mother _____ (read) the newspaper.

4. I _____ (sleep) at night.

5. He _____ (go) to school at 9.00 a.m.

6. I _____ (watch) television every day.

7. I _____ (write) a letter now.

8. He usually _____ (walk) to school.

9. Sue _____ (make) a cake. She can't talk to you now.

10. Jane _____ (come) home now.

03 Circle the best answer.

1. Tony _____ to the zoo with his friends last week.
A. went B. wents C. go D. goes
2. The elephants can play soccer. They play very _____.
A. good B. well C. bad D. nice
3. Look _____ the tiger. It's roaring loudly.
A. in B. on C. of D. at
4. How _____ pandas did you see at the zoo?
A. many B. much C. often D. about
5. Minh lives here _____ his mother and father.
A. on B. to C. at D. with
6. What did they see at the zoo?
- They _____ two elephants and four lions.
A. see B. saw C. seen D. sees
7. They _____ swimming last Saturday.
A. go B. going C. went D. goes
8. He should go to the _____ because he has a toothache.
A. dentist B. nurse C. teacher D. doctor
9. My school _____ three floors and my classroom is on the first floor.
A. have B. has C. are D. is
10. His mother is a doctor. She works in a _____.
A. hospital B. post office C. restaurant D. cinema

My name is Thanh. Last Sunday afternoon, I went to the zoo with my cousin. We went there by taxi. We saw lots of animals. First, we saw the monkeys. They were naughty. And then, we saw the pandas. They are very cute and funny. In the end, we went to see some lions. They are big and quick. I like to hear their roar. We had a good time at the zoo.

1. When did Thanh and his cousin go to the zoo?

.....

2. How did they go there?

.....

3. What animals did they see at the zoo?

.....

4. What are the pandas like?

.....

5. What are the lions like?

.....

1. My friends (be) _____ in Canada two years ago.
2. I (see) _____ my teacher at school last week.
3. I and Hoa (be) _____ at the cinema yesterday.
4. Last summer, I (visit) _____ Da Lat with my family.
5. Last night, I (do) _____ my homework. Then I (go) _____ to bed.
6. Nam (listen) _____ to music yesterday.
7. (he/ have) _____ a lot of friends in Ho Chi Minh city 3 years ago?
8. His uncle (take) _____ him to see a doctor last week.
9. (Anna/ buy) _____ a lot of souvenirs yesterday?
10. (They/ see) _____ a lot of animals at the zoo yesterday?